
Please Support Kelly Vrem and David Jones for confirmation to the Big Game 

Commercial Services Board. 
 

I have participated in nearly every meeting since these two men were 
originally appointed.  While I may not agree on all the issues with them, 

they are two of the more functional and hard working members of this 
Board. 

 
Thank You, 

 
Aaron Bloomquist 

PO Box 560 
Tok AK 99780 
 


